Harbin’s Return To Tupelo Has Been A Great Fit
TUPELO, Miss. — Milam Principal Terry Harbin knew he wanted to pursue a career in education from a
very young age, never swaying elsewhere or stopping the push to become a principal.

In his first year at Milam after spending the previous six in [tawamba County, the Tupelo native has also
worked at New Albany, Delta State and Ole Miss.

TPSD runs deep in his close-knit family. Along with his mother, Olean, he and his two children Sidney
and Peyton also graduated from Tupelo High School.

He’s spent many years at Ole Miss earning multiple degrees, starting with his bachelor’s in elementary
education and master’s in special education. He went on to also collect a specialist and doctorate in

educational leadership.

When he’s not relaxing with wife Angel or working in his yard, he can be found flying white pigeons with
the White Doves of Tupelo.

A perfect vacation would be a trip to Jamaica, avoiding, of course, all the seafood street vendors.
However, he won't last long without his favorite food, Mexican.
This week’s TPSD Administrative Focus and winner of a Buffalo Wild Wings gift card is Dr. Terry Harbin of

Milam.
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